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Marlene Schubert

From: Sherry Burke <sherryeburke@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 2:19 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Grow Community Phase 3 PLN13551 FSUBA  PLN13551 SPRA

I am resident of the Grow Community residing at 417 Ambrose Ln.  I  strongly object to the slow street design on Shepard.  I feel 
it will have a negative impact on the residents that use Ambrose LN for ingress/egress, especially at the corner of Shepard and 
Ambrose.  I do not see the point of having a “slow street” on less than half the length of Shepard. The distance involved is too 
short to have much of an impact on slowing traffic, as soon as non residents turn on to Ambrose they will speed up to Madison, 
as is done now.  I would suggest a few speed bumps on Shepard would dramatically slow the traffic, yet still allow for large 
vehicles, trucks, waste management, etc to continue to make the turn at Ambrose and Shepard. I also would look into the 
feasibility of a sidewalk,yet keep the road as is. 
 
Sherry Burke 
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attachments or links unless you know the sender AND you were expecting the attachment or the link. 
 


